CFOA/LONG BEACH UNIT
Board of Directors Meeting
4/24/2024

PRESENT:  R. ARANDA; J. TRAUTMAN; L. ROSENKRANZ; D. ELLIS; J. ALVANO; T. SIMOES; B. DOTY (by phone); G. ARRENDONDO; J. GRACE; and K. AY

ABSENT: R. HALL; B. BALLOU
Called to Order at 6:39 PM

ACTIONS:
· MINUTES: On Motion by Dietrich; 2nd by Lance, the Minutes from the Board meeting on 3/13/2024 were unanimously approved.
· FLAG OBSERVATION PROGRAM: on Motion by Lance; 2nd by Tony, the Board, by a 4-1 vote, approved $1,000 towards the Girls’ Flag Football Observation Program for the 2024 season.  Voting For the Motion were Joey, Tony, Lance, and Dietrich; voting Against the Motion was Bob.
· BUDGET: On Motion by Tony; 2nd by Dietrich, the Board unanimously approved the Budget for the 2024 season, as presented by Ralph, with one additional expenditure: $1,000 for the Girls’ Flag Football Observation Program.
ADDITIONAL INFORMATION:
1.
The current balance of the Unit’s bank account is $9,388.21 (Ken)
2.
To date, 47 members have signed-up for the 2024 season; 15 of those have paid their dues (Ken)
3.
The Board established the following TENTATIVE dates for the 2024 Instructional Program: 7/16 (BBQ); 7/30; 8/06; 8/20; 9/03; 9/17; 10/01; and 10/15.  These dates are SUBJECT to CHANGE
4.
All 10 existing Crew Chiefs have confirmed that they will be back for the 2024 season.  The 2024 FLR List will be provided at the next Board meeting.  In addition, the 2024 Rating Plan will be presented at the next Board meeting (George)
5.
Ralph reported that he recently met with representatives from the Moore and 605 Leagues.
6.
Jerry provided a status report on the scheduling (Tackle) for the 2024 season.
7. George reported that Jose Mendez has expressed interest in being the Observation Chairman for the Girls’ Flag Football Program.  George will also reach out to Larry Diel and Michael Braun regarding their possible interest in being the Flag Program’s Observation Chair.  George will report back regarding this matter during the next Board meeting.
8.
James Grace will remove the ‘security marker’ from the Unit’s website to prevent duplicate Registration Forms from being submitted.  He will also provide a QR Code that can be placed on the fliers that the Unit has created for recruitment purposes.  The QR Code will direct the person to our website.
9.
Lance is heading-up a committee to prepare the procedure(s) for playoff game assignments.  He will present a draft of his plan at the next Board meeting.
10.
During the next Board meeting, Brandon will report on the status of purchasing and selling Unit shirts.
No further actions were taken by the Board and the meeting was adjourned at 8:06 PM.

Next Board Meeting: 5/22/2024, 6:30 PM, at SJB.

Prepared by:

Ken Ay, Secretary-Treasurer

